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Lucky Days at BRHA

The month of Luck has been full of

shenanigans and malarkey at the shelter! So

many happy "tails" and lots of FUN has been

had by all. From 'Pi' day treats to training for

the staff, life has been good!

With the sun shining and weather finally

turning, we are looking forward to all the

exciting events and opportunities coming up.

"Adventure Days" for the dogs should be a

great change of pace and a way to enjoy all

our valley has to offer with a furry friend. The

Slumber Pawty fundraising is off to a great

kick start, and should be a great time! In

April we are focusing on our "No Naked

Pets" campaign which will help all

https://bitterroothumane.org/who-we-are/
https://bitterroothumane.org/contact/
https://bitterroothumane.org/howcanihelp/


community pets get proper ID's and

microchips.

Read through to find out about the

happenings and things to look forward to at

the shelter. This Spring will be one for the

history books! Join in on all the fun!

 

 

Fire Season Preparedness...

Get registered to receive emergency
communications from the county. We also
offer information on what to do for your pets
in the event of an emergency or evacuation.

Follow the links below:

 
Ravalli County Hyper-Reach BRHA Preparedness Tools

Pet Memorial Park...

Purchase a brick in remembrance of loved
pets that have crossed the rainbow bridge.
These bricks will be showcased in the new
garden to be appreciated for years to come.

Download a brick purchase form here...

Memorial Bricks

https://signup.hyper-reach.com/hyper_reach/sign_up_page_2/?id=94142
https://bitterroothumane.org/how-can-we-help-you/
https://files.constantcontact.com/528667de501/7316c3e1-8393-4809-a8bf-c7536d9037c4.pdf


Happy Tails...
 

GIZMO
"Gizmo" now known as "Gus" has
joined big sister Sadie as the
keepers of warm laps at Miss
Deb's house. He is a happy guy
and loving his new life!

BUDDY
We were contacted by the English
Springer Spaniel Rescue of
America and arranged transport
for "Buddy" to be fostered in
Washington. The foster family fell
in love and "failed" at their
commitment by deciding to keep
him forever!

 

Click here to find more adoptable
animals 

Upcoming Events...

Shelter Slumber Pawty!!!

The Shelter Slumber Pawty is a national
fundraising event that we are participating in
for the first time this year. Participants will
spend 24 hours at the shelter playing games,
eating, and sleeping with our shelter residents
while live-streaming and posting online. The
event will be sponsored by local businesses
and donations from individual campaigns.
Stop in on April 6 for a free hotdog or burger
in your jammies!

Scan QR Code for more info!

Visit our Slumber Pawty Page

https://bitterroothumane.org/animals/
https://www.shelterslumberpawty.com/event/8u90eg


 

 

"No Naked Pets" Campaign

We have registered for "Maddie's Challenge"
to promote internal and external identification
of pets. All of April we will have microchips
and ID tags FREE for our community!
Everyone is welcome! No appointment
needed during public hours.

 

 

 

THANK YOU...
 

In-house vet services:

Dr. Hans Boer and Dr. Mary
Lombardo continue our in-
house vet services. We hope
to offer low-cost community



clinics in the future for
surgeries and vaccinations.

 
Thank you for your ongoing support and generosity...

 
Murdoch's

ROUND UP AT THE REGISTER

For March & April, round to the
nearest dollar of your purchase to
support BRHA! Be sure to ask!

 

Spring Loan Donations

This spring, Ravalli County Credit
Union will be donating $100 for each
HELOC loan written! Thank you!
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Remembrances
BRHA gratefully acknowledges the support and generosity of so many
who wish to honor the memory of loved ones. We are humbled by the

dedication and love of animals that those departed loved ones exhibited,
and are truly grateful to their families for suggesting that memorials be

sent to the BRHA for the benefit of the animals.
                               

January 19, 2024 through March 15, 2024
 

In Loving Memory of Pets
For F C Toluca Italy “Ciao” From Cheryl Dooley

For Blackthorn’s Chehalis “Hal” From Cheryl Dooley

For “Growler” From Maureen Montague

For “Hal” & “Ciao” From Pat Doody

For “Peggy Sue” From Steve & Judy Estrin

For “Monti” From Leonard & Barbara McCann

For Cheryl Dooley’s “Hal” From Miki Grandin

For “Tinkerbell” From Jay Noffsinger

In Loving Memory of People
For Cindy Fifield From Robert Cleveland, Nell Harrington, and Michael & Gwyn
Harrington

For Darlene Hughs From Reg & Mavis Wilson

For Marilyn Dodd From Alice Foster

For Patricia Herhold From Alice Foster

For Robert S. Neuroth From Penny Ritchie



For Larry Ruckman From Tracy Petrie, Sandra Carlson, Charles Ruckman,
and Karen Peterson

For Becky Howard From Joan Nygaard, and Alison Leathley

In Honor of
 
For “Poet” From Patricia Joron
For “Kuschel” From Corrine Gantt

 
  

Contact Us
406-363-5311

 
  

 
 

Bitter Root Humane Association | 262 Fairgrounds Road, PO BOX 57, Hamilton, MT 59840

Unsubscribe brhaboardofdirectors@gmail.com

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bybrha@bitterroothumaneassociation.ccsend.compowered by
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https://www.facebook.com/BitterRootHumaneAssoc/
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